Wednesday, January 24, 2024

Badger Public Schools PO Box 68, 110 Carpenter Avenue East Badger, Minnesota 56714-0068

Dear Board of Education, ISD #676:

This letter serves as a 22-week written notice, or 5-month written notice, so Badger School District is able to plan accordingly.

I, Kevin Ricke, do not intend to seek a subsequent contract to serve in the dual combined role of Superintendent and K-12 Principal with Badger Public Schools upon the expiration of this existing contract. My last working day will be Sunday, June 30, 2024.

Please let me know how I can assist with the transition.

I am thankful for opportunity to serve the faculty and staff, students and families, as well as past and present Badger School Board Members for five academic years.

With gratitude,

Kin M. K.-L

Kevin M. Ricke

PO Box 254

Badger, MN 56714

Jamie Isane, Board Chair

Date Receive

1-24-24

Cari Dostal, Clerk

Date Received